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May 25, 1982

Mr. William Mahew

E1 Pamco, Inc.

P.0O. Box 14738
Albuguerque NM 87111

Re: E1 Pamco, Inc.
Sullivan #6
B-25-29N-11W

Dear Bill:

Your subsequent report of the bradenhead squeeze on the
above referenced well was not adequate. We will need

a more detailed account of remedial activities, such

as which cementing company squeezed the well, maximum
squeeze pressure, whether or not pressure was maintaned
inside casing during squeeze, and any other pertinent
data.

This office does not ordinarily approve of bradénhead
squeezes, except in special cases. If you plan any more
such activity please file an intent on form C-103.

Very truly yours,

(A S

Charles Gholson
Deputy Inspector

CG/1h

cc: Richard Stamets
Reading file
well file

Operator file

1000 RIO BRAZOS RDAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178



